
 

To: Members of The House Judiciary Committee 

From: Carrie J. Williams, Chair, Legislative Committee, Criminal Law and Practice 

 Section 

Date: 3/2/2023 

Subject: HB808– Reproductive Health Care Act 

Position: Support 

 

 The Legislative Committee of the Criminal Law and Practice Section of the 

Maryland State Bar Association (MSBA) Supports HB808—Reproductive Health 

Care Act. 

 

 This bill prevents other states from using Maryland’s licensing authorities or 

subpoena and investigative power to punish persons for accessing or providing 

reproductive healthcare. 

 

 For the reasons stated, we Support HB808—Reproductive Health Care Act. If 

you have questions about the position of the Criminal Law and Practice Section’s 

Legislative Committee, please feel free to address them to me at 

carriej.williams@gmail.com. 

 

Additional information can also be provided by Shaoli Katana at MSBA - 

shaoli@msba.org. 


